
Board of Education 

Transportation Committee Meeting 

Eastford Elementary School 

Thursday, May 7, 2020 

 

 

Present:   Stephen Bowen, Adam Minor (remote) 

Also Present:   Dr. Donna Leake, Superintendent; Kymberli Gaylor, BOE Clerk 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:33 PM. 

 

I. Review and take possible action on the amended contract proposals from Dattco 

and EastConn 

 

The committee discussed the proposal from EastConn to reduce their cost per van 

by $20 a day. The committee accepted this proposal and will take this to the full 

Board of Education at their next regular meeting. 

 

The committee discussed the proposal from Dattco, requesting that they be paid 

80% of their current daily rate per bus. Mr. Minor referenced the Executive Order 

which states that the rate charged be in line with the true cost per day to pay for 

drivers and bus upkeep. Mr. Bowen will contact Dattco directly to request a more 

detailed explanation of the 80% charge.  

 

II. Other Transportation Concerns 

 

None. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:42 PM. 

 
 


